This year our band, under the
direction of Mr. Gerald Polk, is
in its second year. The progress
this group has made in its short
life is unbelievable. Their ap-
pearance at school activities has
contributed enormously to the
spirit and fun of each occasion.
While the "big" band is marching
and performing, the "baby" band
is waiting in the wings, ready to
add their number to the more ex-
perienced group when they be-
come proficient enough. Mr.
Polk is proud of his group at
J.C.C. A, , and the Academy is
equally proud of the band and its
director!
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